
From: Sue boal <> 
Sent: 16 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Neighbourhood plan 
 

Thank you for sending me a copy of consultation documents concerning the former Dairy 
Crest site. I am sure that many of us would agree that the sooner this site is developed the 
better provided that it is done with sensitivity to the needs of the town. 
 
Totnes is expanding very rapidly and it is impossible that the construction of so many new 
housing developments can continue without improving and expanding the necessary 
infrastructure for community care. Assuming that our minor injuries unit will reopen in the 
future, our greatest need is for another medical practice. A doctors surgery, dentist and 
perhaps a multi use clinic, (health visitors, ante-natal, ) should be a priority. I am also 
concerned that our existing schools , both primary and secondary, will be unable to 
accommodate a greater influx of children as families settle into the enormous number of new 
homes being built. 
 
This is the time to look to the long term future of the town while we still have some control 
over the development of our diminishing public spaces. 
 

Best regards Sue Boal 


